
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 3, 2015 

EXTENSION LETTER 
330 

Norrita A Rech 
710 Larpenteur Ave W 
St Paul MN 55113-6558 

 
 
 
 

 
RE:  710 LARPENTEUR AVE W 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
A notice was mailed to you regarding the following violation(s) with a compliance date of 
March 2, 2015.  They are as follows: 
 

1. Update license tabs on both vehicles and air up flat tires on both 
vehicles. 

 
This letter is to inform you that I have granted an extension of time until April 15, 2015,  
to be in compliance with the above stated violations. 
 
If you have any questions or request additional information, please contact me at 651-266-
1924. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sean Westenhofer 
Badge # 330 
 
Enforcement Officer 
 
sw 
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  DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS 
Steve Magner, Manager of Code Enforcement 

 

CITY OF SAINT PAUL 
Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor 
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